
1

EDB Committee

From: Sweet Pe*a <sweetpeamaui@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2019 7:45 AM
To: EDB Committee
Subject: Please DO NOT fund the Wailuku Civic Complex

Aloha, 
 
My name is Lehua Simon. I am a resident of Pukalani Maui. I am submitting testimony that 
the Wailuku Civic Complex should NOT be funded. The planning and cost of this complex 
is irresponsible and could lead to serious problems in our community. I see that it will ruin 
Wailuku town and create costs that we cannot endure over time. I am asking that the need 
for parking be solved in a more cost-effective way and that funding be allocated to more 
important issues such as a lack of housing on Maui. I do not trust companies that have 
organized this complex constructions or the politicians that authorized this funding last 
year. This is wrong and needs to stop now. There are better ways to improve Wailuku town 
and those need to be considered before moving forward. 
 
Thank you for receiving my testimony. 
Lehua 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


